
PEA Committee 

From: 	 Faith Tuipulotu <auli@hawaii.edu > 

Sent 	 Friday, December 08, 2017 1:07 PM 

To: 	 PEA Committee 

Cc: 	 Stacy S. Crivello 

Subject: 	 Molokai Commision Planning Board 

December 8, 2017 

To whom it may concern, 

I support Carl H. Adolpholll to be on the Molokai Planning Commission.) know he will be a valueable asset to the Board 

and our community. 

I have watched Carl grow from childhood into a very intelligent, kind, and compassionate husband, father and leader. 

He also comes from a very spiritual and athletic family. Carl's ablility to comprehend, strive and achieve tasks set in 

front of him is a great quality. Carl would offer a new look into the decision making that would affect our community. 

Again, I support Carl H. Adolpho III to be appointed to the Molokai Planning Commission. 

Mahalo, 

Rosie Davis 
Kalamaula Homesteader 

1 


	img-z08134730.pdf
	Page 1
	Page 2
	Page 3
	Page 4


